
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Amy Stephens <rainbowcountrymaui@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Sunday, May 19, 2019 10:24 PM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Subject: 	 266 Dickenson Street Apartments change in zoning 

Aloha Planning and Sustainable Land Use Committee, I am submitting testimony in strong opposition to the zoning 

change at 266 Dickenson Street from D-2 Duplex and R-2 Residential to A-2 Apartment. Dickenson Street is already at 

capacity with the town traffic and access to Sacred Hearts School. There is no sidewalk. The proposed development will 

increase the traffic in a school zone.The parking will be insufficient for the number of units planned with no parking on 
the street. 

Please take these concerns into consideration and deny the zoning change. 
Mahalo for your time and consideration, 
Amy Stephens 

Lahaina 
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